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Hi Penny,
 
Here’s a new plan.  Please have the Chief review as soon as possible.  Square footage is approximately
the same but allocated slightly differently.
If this works, I think we can make the revisions for about $2800  and 4 weeks extra time.
 
Let me know what everyone thinks.
Thanks,
Ellen
 
 

 
[This email comes from outside of your organization. Please be cautious opening or clicking on
any attachments or links.]

mailto:eangel@artifexae.com
mailto:pthompson@cariboumaine.org

Ellen Angel, ncars, LEED AP
Principal
Maine Licensed Architect

A 7%
ﬂ’\\\ ﬁ:hﬁzc-tls-éi! !fgﬁezg

T. 207.974.3028
C. 207.745.0237

W. www artifexae com

175 Exchange
Bangor, ME 04401

“We keep moving fonvard opening new doors, and doing new things, because we're curious and curiosity keeps leading us down
new paths’

Walt Disney









